
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2020 4:47:37 PM

First name: Carey

Last name: Bray

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern,

As a lifelong Georgia resident, I take great pride in the beauty of my state's natural landscapes.  I also take great

pride in the success of the many industries and businesses that thrive here.  That said, it is my firm belief that it

would be unwise to move forward with the Foothills Landscape Project.  Sure, the forestry-related businesses of

the state may benefit from unchecked access to the Chattahoochee National Forest land, but they are not the

only Georgians who have the right to benefit from this land.  It seems only fair for Georgia residents to continue

to have the opportunity to provide input regarding use of the Chattahoochee National Forest land.  From what I

understand, blocking the Foothills Landscape Project would not entirely preclude logging activity from taking

place, but it would ensure that nearby residents, frequent trail users, and concerned citizens have their voices

and guidance heard regarding areas that they would like to see protected. 


